
The FFPS Advisory Committee reviewed the Community Pathway
Framework that includes the necessary steps, partners, and activities

critical for establishing and sustaining Community Pathways. The
Committee provided initial feedback on the framework and will

revisit to finalize after review by subcommittees. 

Additionally, the FFPS Advisory Committee reviewed the Continuous
Quality Improvement (CQI) Summary Assessment Report developed

from focus groups with the State and counties that will inform the
development of the statewide CQI plan for FFPS. Learn more about

the CQI Summary Assessment Report below. 

CQI SUMMARY ASSESSMENT REPORT

WHAT’S NEXT?

The FFPS Advisory Committee’s next meeting will be held December 13,
2024, which will include a joint meeting with the Community Pathway

Advisory Subcommittee to finalize and approve the Community Pathway
Framework before submitting as a recommendation to the California

Department of Social Services (CDSS). The Committee will also further
dive into statewide implementation efforts. Some topics that the FFPS

Advisory Committee anticipates exploring includes:

*FFPS Practice Development*
*FFPS Training Requirements*

*FFPS CQI Plan*
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LK9T_6q3uwF9tvBbsA4qDX8h9kfOQ0jn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qwceAnH5Ubo_qYKODFvm5mp49YrJGiwr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qwceAnH5Ubo_qYKODFvm5mp49YrJGiwr/view?usp=sharing

